
    

 

  

Dear Alumni, 
  
As the COVID-19 situation continues to develop, we know that your primary 
focus is on your own health and safety, as well as that of your loved ones. It is 
our most heartfelt wish that you and those close to you are well during these 
challenging times. 
  
We too are prioritizing health and safety above everything as we grapple with 
difficult decisions about major events typically held on campus in the spring. 
Yesterday, the college announced that we would not be holding 
Commencement in May. We write to you now regretfully to let you know that we 
must also postpone the Reunion Weekend celebration scheduled for June 2020. 
This was not an easy decision but a necessary one at this time and the 
feedback your Reunion committee members shared was critical in our decision-
making process. 
  
The path moving forward is not yet clear. Based on the feedback we continue to 
receive from your Reunion Committee, we are now exploring various ways we 
can bring Reunion 2020 into the spring of 2021. We will continue to consult with 
Reunion volunteers in the coming weeks as we work to firm up our plans. In the 
meantime, we want to thank you for your dedication to your classmates and the 
college. 
  
Be well, 
  
Steve Donovan 
Director of Alumni Relations 
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